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Distributed to the Summer Food Service Program Authorized Representatives Listserv and posted at 
https://cnw.ksde.org, SFSP, SFSP Monthly Updates. 
 
 
SFSP 10-2023 Initial Site Visits in the Summer Food Service Program – New Guidance 
USDA FNS provided guidance on May 30, 2023, that all non-congregate sites are considered new 
sites for summer 2023.  Sponsors are required to conduct initial site visits of all new sites 
during the first two weeks of operations.  To allow Sponsors to use their time and resources 
efficiently, a full review of food service operations may be conducted during the initial site visit.  So, at 
the Sponsor’s discretion, it may conduct both the initial site visit and the food service review (that is 
to be completed during the first four weeks of operation) at the same time.   
 
As always, if you have questions, please contact your area Child Nutrition Consultant or the Topeka 
office. 
 
Cheryl, Karen, and Kelly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

For more information, contact: 
 
Cheryl S. Johnson 
Director, Child Nutrition & Wellness 
(785) 296-2276 
https://cnw.ksde.org  
csjohnson@ksde.org 

Kansas State Department of Education 
900 S.W. Jackson Street, Suite 102 
Topeka, Kansas 66612-1212 
(785) 296-3201 
www.ksde.org 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  
 

The Kansas State Department of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age in 
its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following person 
has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: KSDE General Counsel, Office of General Counsel, 
KSDE, Landon State Office Building, 900 S.W. Jackson, Suite 102, Topeka, KS 66612, (785) 296-3201. 
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